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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION 

 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice: 
 

Re-write of the Anti-Discrimination Act 1992 

 
1. What is the status of the re-write of the Anti-Discrimination Act 1992 (Act) 

as contemplated by the Discussion Paper: Modernisation of the Anti-

Discrimination Act that was circulated in late 2017?  

 

2. Will a re-write of the Act be introduced into the Legislative Assembly in the 

September meeting of the Legislative Assembly?  If not, what is the 

anticipated introduction date of the re-write of the Act?  

 

3. When will the submissions to the consultation on the Discussion Paper 

Modernisation of the Anti-Discrimination Act be published for review by 

the public? 

 

4. How many of those that made submissions to the Discussion Paper: 

Modernisation of the Anti-Discrimination Act requested that their 

submissions be kept private?  

 

5. What specific parties (including, but not limited to, individual stakeholders, 

non-governmental organisations, schools and community groups) have 

been consulted since 31 January 2018 concerning a potential re-write of 

the Act?  

 

6. What input, if any, was collected from the parties identified in Question 5 

and how has that input been incorporated into the re-write process?  

 

7. When will a draft of the proposed re-write of the Act be provided to the 

public?  

 

8. What opportunity, if any, will parties have to express their opinions about 

the re-write of the Act before it is introduced into the Legislative Assembly? 

 

    

 

  


